
 

From: Matt Abrahamsen  

Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 4:09 PM 

To: Bria Whitmire <briaw@cctexas.com> 

Cc: Alex Harmon <AlexH2@cctexas.com>; Andrew Dimas [DevSvcs] 

<andrewd2@cctexas.com>; Joseph Sandoval <josephs@hmtnb.com>; Derrick 

Stavinoha <derrick.stavinoha@lennar.com> 

Subject: RE: PI7942 Calallen South Unit 5 Release for Construction Extension  

 

Good afternoon Bria,  

 

The developer would like to submit a permit extension for PI7942 Calallen South Unit 5. 

Can the processing fee be paid by credit card?  

 

Thank you, 

 

Matthew Abrahamsen, P.E. 

Project Manager  

 

Email: matta@hmtnb.com   

Website: www.hmtnb.com  

 

 

 


